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TRIM File 17/1185 
D17/080394 
 
 
2 June 2017 
 
 
Executive Director, Regions, Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

PROPOSED CHANGES TO PLANNING RULES FOR 
OUTDOOR ADVERTISING AND SIGNAGE (SEPP 64) 

 
I refer to the exhibition of the proposed changes to the planning rules for outdoor 
advertising and signage (SEPP 64).  
 
Council has reviewed the changes and raises no objections as SEPP 64 and the 
Guidelines will still require specific design criteria for advertising structures within 
transport corridors.  
 
It is also noted that the proposed banning of trailer advertising is a useful initiative 
that may help address on-going difficulties with advertising trailers in the LGA and 
improve road safety. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the Council’s position, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0402 835 697. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Catherine McMahon 
Manager – Strategic Planning 


